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NABL Submits Comments to IRS on TEFRA Regulations.
NABL has submitted comments to the Internal Revenue Service and Department of the Treasury
regarding the temporary regulations governing the TEFRA public approval requirement under
Section 147(f) of the Internal Revenue Code of 1986 contained in Section 5f. 103-2 of the income tax
regulations and (ii) the proposed regulations governing the TEFRA public approval requirement
published on September 9, 2008, and corrected on October 8, 2008.

The comments can be seen here.
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